
2021 ACTIVE TRANSPORTATION OPEN HOUSE

WELCOME

Welcome, everyone, to the first annual Howard County Active Transportation Open House.  This Open House 
builds upon the momentum of our previous BikeHoward open houses and reflects the County’s goals and 
priorities to make Howard County bikeable and walkable.  As we know, active transportation is good for us 
individually, for our community, and the environment. 

In addition, the County will be hosting e-scooters starting this summer in two of our business districts. Although 
this year’s Open House is virtual due to the pandemic, we look forward to seeing you next year in person.  For 
now, we hope you will “walk around,” learn more about the topics that interest you, and give us your valuable 
feedback on the Open House and the topics covered here today. 

The Open House is available from Friday, February 19 noon to February 26 at 5pm. Staff will be available to 
chat and answer questions at our "office hours": 
• Tuesday, February 23, 1pm-2pm
• Wednesday, February 24, 6pm-7pm
• Thursday, February 25, 6pm-7pm
• Friday, February 26, 11am-noon

Please send questions to transportation@howardcountymd.gov and we will respond to them on the
Active Transportation Open House webpage as soon as we can. 

For more, see the additional boards on our Open House homepage. 

mailto:transportation@howardcountymd.gov
/transportation/active-transportation-open-house



